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I am opposed to SB166. I am concerned when the Sec of State decides to create a 

bill that limits whether the people can not only ask questions, but obtain information 

that is considered public knowledge. Nothing that people are asking for is considered 

private information.  

When a vote is Cast there is no expectation that it is a private document.  

Please note Nobody is asking to see how or for whom one voted for, but just who 

voted.  The fact is that voter rolls are "dirty " or inaccurate.  Names cannot be verified 

to belong to an actual person except by canvassing door to door. (consider the bots 

on Twitter).  

Denying the people of the ability to verify the voter rolls via a very public document is 

what happens in "banana republics". This bill cannot be allowed to pass and I 

strongly urge opposition to it. 

Transparency in government and especially in our elections is the only thing that will 

build any trust back for people of All ages who  currently believe our elections are 

rigged.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Anna Munson  


